
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, Director of Community Services 

DATE May 18, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Declaration of Surplus Property and Request for Disposal of 

Remaining Pool Inventory Items 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Beaumont Municipal Code Chapter 3.03.010 states, in part, that the duties of City 

staff include “the disposition of personal property in any lawful manner provided that the 

disposition is for the common benefit of the City's citizens. A formal declaration that the 

property is surplus shall not be required.”  

 

On May 04, 2021, City Council approved a contract for the demolition of the pool and 

pavilion located at Stewart Park.  As part of the preparation for that demolition the 

attached items are recommended for proper disposal and surplus. The recommended 

list of surplus items includes equipment from the Beaumont Municipal Pool that is no 

longer in use and is scheduled for demolition. City staff has removed all items from the 

pool and pavilion that can be repurposed, and the remaining items have no use for any 

City departments.  Many of these items have exhausted their lifespan and usefulness. 

 

Disposal of surplus property will be made in the most economical and practical manner 

available, including the use of appropriate hazardous waste handlers. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The cost to prepare this report and dispose of surplus property is estimated to be $175. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the disposal of identified City surplus property. 

Attachments: 

A. Pool surplus inventory 


